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Lubavitch of North Carolina
will be announcing a building
campaign to expand its existing
campus on Sardis Road which
houses its synagogue – Ohr
HaTorah and the Jewish Preschool
on Sardis. The announcement for
the new building campaign will be
made at the Sunday, December 5,
at the 30th anniversary event in
the NASCAR Hall of Fame.

The new 14,000 square foot
building addition is a triumph of
multi-purpose planning and multi-
function use, facilitating a shared
space that benefits both the Pre-
School and the Synagogue. This
versatile new building will house a
Pre-School assembly hall and
indoor activity playground; a
Sanctuary for Ohr Ha Torah; a
shared social hall with flexible
seating arrangements; a library; a
new kitchen for catered functions
and various conference rooms.

A new website has been created
to allow donors to learn more
about the new and expanded
building which will also contain a
new library and learning center
with additional classrooms and
meeting space.

The theme of the campaign is
“It’s time for a raise” as the syna-
gogue and preschool are quickly
outgrowing is current space and
the need to expand is vital in order
to accommodate the demand. You
can visit the site at www.itstime-
foraraise.com.

The building addition will fea-
ture a multi level library in the
shape of a tower to emphasize that
this new facility building will
serve as a beacon of light to the
Jewish community. This goes well
with the name of the synagogue –
Ohr HaTorah which means the
light of Torah.

Ohr HaTorah Launches
Building Campaign with
New Website
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